
LIBERTYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
DISTRICT #70

Libertyville, Illinois

May 19, 2025

BOARD REPORT NO. 10.6

APPROVAL OF WOLD ARCHITECTS REVISED FEE PROPOSAL - 
BUTTERFIELD PARKING LOT 

In August, 2024 the Butterfield Parking Lot was approved to move forward with approximately 40 
additional parking spaces which would alleviate the parking issues at Butterfield.  As this project 
moved forward the District added approximately 27 additional spaces to maximum the parking lot at 
67 additional spaces.  This changed the overall cost of the project, the attached revised fee letter 
incorporates the additional cost and scope of the project.

ROLL CALL VOTE

Possible Motion: I move that the Board of Education approve Wold Architects revised 
fee letter for the Butterfield Parking Lot due to the additional parking added to the 
scope of the project in the amount of $67,154.




